
St. Anthony de Padua  
School Advisory Council 

5/20/20 5:30PM 
Meeting Notes 

 
Members Present (Zoom Call):​ Karen Bogol, MariClare Osborn, Joe Biernacki, Breeyan 
Antongiovanni, Meg Tomczak, Jeff Zielinski, Ali Turnock, Danielle Moore 
 
Next Meeting​: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 at 5:30PM 
 
Pastor Report: From Father Bob via email 
1) We received a grant from the Mary Cross Tippmann Foundation for upgrades to the school 
(windows for de Padua, concrete repair, and security upgrades) These projects are already in 
the process of beginning.  
2) Annual Bishop's Appeal Needy Grant - $40,000 thus our total for the last years collected 
$86,000 which is restricted and will be used to put on a new roof for the school. Fr. Ben will 
direct this, as the roof will be about $100,000+  
3) The budget is turned into the diocese and is zero based balanced, as we have done in the 
last 3 budgets. I just remind everyone not to get caught overspending in the future, only spend 
what you have budgeted for.  
4) During this lock down no staff was let go, all staff received pay during this time.  
 
Principal Report: Karen 

● Teachers, Parents, and Students all did a wonderful job executing remote 
learning. The learning boards were very well done! 

○ PowerSchool may be considered for grades K-3 this fall 2020. 
● A survey will be sent to parents next week to: 

○ Provide feedback on remote learning 
○ Seek interested candidates for the School Advisory Council 
○ Compile quotes to be used as testimonies from parents regarding our 

ability to effectively use remote learning as a school community. Ideally, 
these testimonies will be used to market our school 

● A Back to School Committee will be meeting this summer after the Governor has 
provided facts and procedures for Indiana schools.  

● Enrollment for 2020-2021 looks good! 
School Safety: Breeyan/Karen/Joe Biernacki  

● Father Bob reported awesome news! We will receive funds from the Mary Cross 
Tippmann Foundation. 

● Joe Biernacki will confirm with Father Bob how the funds will be used. 
School Advisory Council: MariClare 

● The council needs to develop a process for “rolling on and rolling off” members. 



● At this time, we will review interested candidates from the parent survey and 
consider additional members from our school community that may be willing to 
serve on the Council. 

HASA: Meg 
● Playground equipment is still an important focus.  
● Games and activities for the Junior High is an important focus. (ie: basketball 

hoops, gaga ball) 
 

Possible agenda items for next meeting: 
1. Meet Father Ben Muhlenkamp 
2. Strategic Plan/Bylaws review 
3. New council members review  
4. Plans for Fall Retreat 

 


